
 

 

  
Wednesday 28th February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

EYFS and Easter Celebration at St Michael’s Church 
 
I am writing to inform you that children in EYFS and KS1 will be taking part in an Easter 
celebration at St Michael’s church on Tuesday 26th March. Children will learn about Easter and 
sing some songs together to celebrate. Children will leave school in the morning and will return 
before lunch.  
 
The children are looking forward to the visit and will be learning the songs during their weekly 
singing assembly. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me via the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Biggs 
Music Teacher 
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